
 

Signal Hill Elementary School 
Kindergarten Supply List 

 
    Dear Kindergarten Families, 
 
     Welcome to Kindergarten at Signal Hill!  Your child is about to embark on their most exciting adventure and 

we can’t wait to be a part of their journey. This year will take a lot of teamwork between home and the 
classroom and the first thing we need to ask for are some basic supplies. We will use these items throughout the 
year and they will get the students started off on the right track. From time to time we will ask for some 
replacement supplies as needed. Please send in each of these supplies labeled with your child’s name on the 
first day of school. For your convenience, you can order all of these items through the 

         PTA and they will be delivered directly to the classroom. 
 

Plastic pencil box 8-1/4 x 5-1/4 
5 boxes of #2 Ticonderoga sharpened pencils 

3 vinyl folders with pockets on the bottom 
1 3x5 plastic index card box 

1 pack 3x5 index cards 
8 large Elmer’s glue sticks 

1 4oz bottle white washable Elmer’s glue 
2 sets of Crayola water color paints 

 4 black flair pens 
2 black fine point Sharpies 

1 package of Play-doh 
1 box 12-count colored pencils 

6 boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons 
1 box of thick Classic Colors Crayola Markers 
1 package of fine tip Expo dry erase markers 

2 white Pentel erasers 
1 child sized Fiskar scissors 

1 package of baby wipes  
1 box of gallon sized Ziploc bags 

 
We also ask that you send your child to school each day with a backpack that easily fits  

their folder and lunch box. In addition, your child should come to school each day with a  
healthy snack that is packed separately from their lunch and clearly labeled with their  

name and “snack”. Please make sure your child’s name is also on their backpack,  
 all of their supplies and any outerwear. 

 
                                                   Thank you in advance for your support! 
                                                      Welcome to our Signal Hill Family! 
                                                      From the Kindergarten Teachers 
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